
 
 

Dear _________ , 
 

Welcome to MASON!  
 
Choosing courses for the first semester is an important step in your academic 

journey. As an international student, you are eligible for PRIORITY 
registration if you do the following:  

 
1. Email ugradcar@gmu.edu and indicate that you are an international 

student majoring in Conflict Analysis and Resolution and that you 

would like to register for classes before orientation in August.  Please 

also include your G number and preferred email. Doing this as soon as 

possible will allow us time to assist you with priority orientation.  

 

2. Your academic advisor will contact you for an advising conversation 
about your fall semester course schedule. 
 

3. Once your academic schedule has been developed through 
consultation with your academic advisor, you will then be given access 

to sign up for classes using patriotweb.gmu.edu. Guidance on how to 
use patriot web can be found here. 

 

4. You will still need to attend orientation on August 21, 2018. 
 

Please let us know if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely,  

Jane Walker 
Assistant Director of Student Services 

School for Conflict Analysis and Resolution 
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